
Subject: Feedback on Your Conference Abstract Submission 

Dear [Author's Name], 

Thank you for submitting your abstract, "[Title of Abstract]," for 

consideration at the upcoming [Conference Name]. We genuinely appreciate 

the time and effort you invested in preparing your submission. 

After careful review, we regret to inform you that your abstract was not 

selected for presentation this year. Please understand that the 

competition was incredibly strong, with many high-quality submissions, 

making the selection process challenging for our committee. 

We want to acknowledge the valuable insights and perspectives your work 

contributes to the field. While your abstract was not chosen this time, 

we encourage you to continue your important research and consider 

submitting to future conferences. 

If you would like any specific feedback on your submission or have any 

questions, please feel free to reach out. We are here to support your 

continued professional development and research endeavors. 

Thank you once again for your interest and contribution to our community. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Conference Committee/Organization Name] 


